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11th November 2019 
 
Parents and Carers 
TQEA Boys 

 
 

Dear Parents and Carers of Boys 
 
Raising Boys’ Achievement – Information Evening  
 
We are excited to be able to invite you to a parent event aimed at Raising Boys’ Achievement on Monday 25th 
November at 6pm – 7.15pm.  It is a great opportunity to work together with us to ensure that your child succeeds 
during his time at TQEA.   
 
The evening will be hosted by Gary Wilson, one of the country’s leading authorities on raising boys’ achievement.  
He is a freelance consultant and author of several books including "How to Help Your Boy Succeed".    
 
In this session, Gary will explore some of the reasons why some boys might underachieve and give you strategies 
to best support your own child’s achievement and progress.   Prior to talking to parents, Gary will deliver training 
to all staff at TQEA to ensure that together we can help your boy be brilliant!  On this occasion, we ask that only 
parents attend. 
 
I really hope that you are able to join us at this important event and look forward to seeing you there. 
 
Due to limited space in the Hall, places will be offered on a “first come, first served basis” with a maximum of 2 
adult places per student.  To secure your seats for this event, please use the link below which is on our website 
and has also been sent home via text message. 
 
https://forms.gle/oitEoghfYjWmCUw66 
 
If you experience any difficulties with this link and need our support to book your seats, then please contact Jo 
Bickley via email j.bickley@tqea.org.uk or telephone 01827 712477. 
 
Please remember that this evening event is only for parents/carers and not the students. 
 
Many thanks, 
 

 
Mrs R Clare 
Assistant Principal 
The Queen Elizabeth Academy 
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